Icelandair provides travel opportunities for children with long-term illnesses

The Special Children Travel Fund (Vildarbörn), an organisation set up by Icelandair, is giving children with long-term illnesses an opportunity to travel with their families and make their dream journeys a reality.

Icelandair’s Special Children Travel Fund gives the opportunity for children in Iceland and nearby countries to travel with their families, whom otherwise cannot do so due to financial troubles and medical bills.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The travel fund can be financed by Icelandair passengers in two ways. Firstly, through surplus change that passengers place in envelopes provided in the seat pockets of Icelandair aircraft, which are then collected by flight attendants at the end of each flight. Secondly, through donations by members of the Icelandair Saga Club, who can donate a certain number of their frequent flyer miles annually. 

One of the most important contributions by Icelandair customers to the Special Children Travel Fund is the donation of Award Points. Customers can donate their points to the fund by sending an email to dea@icelandair.is and stating the number of points they wish to donate.
The allocation of the funds takes place twice a year; next allocation dates are set at 25th April and 26th October 2013. 

At the last allocation, which took place on 28th October 2012, the fund was awarded to 26 children and their families, supporting around 150 people in total. Since the fund was established, a total of 355 families have received support from the fund.

For an opportunity to apply for the travel fund, visit 
https://www.icelandair.us/frequent-flyer/special-children-travel-fund/application/. 

